
SINGLE-USE 
PLASTICS

INSTEAD DO THIS
Where water is not potable, please provide a 
safe water refill station for travelers to refill their 
reusable water bottles 

Accommodations: Please offer reusable water 
bottles, such as bottles offered in rooms 

Transport providers: Please do not hand out 
plastic water bottles, instead provide a water 
tank that allows travelers to refill their own 
reusable water bottles  

Only use single-use plastics when required for 
health and safety.

Plastic items do not break down 
easily and often enter our oceans 
and waterways, harming marine 
ecosystems. We are dedicated 
to reducing our use of plastics, 
understanding that many items are 
only used once and then thrown away!

Please help us, and do not use plastic 
cutlery, plastic straws, plastic water 
bottles or plastic toiletries. Instead 
use silverware utensils, bulk toiletries 
and paper straws.

We seek to work with partners that 
have eliminated single-use plastics 
from their operations. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter.  

Learn more at Impact.ttc.com

View the TTC Family of Brands

https://impact.ttc.com/
https://ttc.com/brands/

